To:		MISO Market Participants
From:		MISO Tariff Administration
Effective:	August 22, 2012  00:00 EST
RE:		Redirect Evaluation Methodology Update

Beginning Wednesday, August 22nd there will be a change to the evaluation process of REDIRECT requests on the MISO OASIS.  Redirects will be evaluated to include flowgates that were ignored during parent reservation evaluation due to the ‘on the path’ logic.  The MISO Business Practice Manual will be revised to reflect the change.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Current BPM Language:
Section 6.8.3 Redirection of Firm Service on a Firm Basis
· Approval of the redirection is subject to sufficient ATC. ATC is considered sufficient if the response factor impact of the redirected request is equal to or less than the response factor impact of the original reservation on all constrained facilities when compared at the time the redirect request is made.
New, additional language:
· Constraints that are ignored on a parent TSR due to being ‘on-path’ are considered new constraints for redirects where the constraint is now ‘off-path’.

If there are any questions regarding this Business Practice change you may contact Tariff Administration at 317-249-5523 or at TariffAdministration@misoenergy.org.
